MEMORANDUM

| ¢ LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING, 71 FENGHURCH STREET, (Ref. H.)
g‘he Surveyor(s) at ~BRISBANE Date : © AUG 1960

gl’s Name : B.g. WKIY

; QUESTION ANSWER

With reference to
the Special Survey, which
becomes due at the end of
September next, I shall be
glad if you will ascertain
from the Owners and let me
know what arrangements are
proposed to be made for this
inspection to be carried out.

I would point out
that the lMain Boiler Survey
became due at the end of
June last, and the Owners'
intentions regarding this
inspection will also be
appreciated.
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Date:—

14th. September, 1960,

We have been adbised by the Owners that
they wish to withdraw the ship from class
as the machinery and boiler have been re-
moved and cut up for scrap and the Bull
is to be mséd as a dumb lighter. We have
visited the ship and can confirm that
this has been done.
this subject has been sent to the Sydney
Surveyors, who will forward it on to you
in due course.
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The Owner's letter on

Yours fajthfully,
QV?’«&¢4u¢4em(-

(He Gerrard,)
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